
 

 

Reminder Today: A Celebration with True Parents 
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December 3, 2016 

 

  

Welcome Home, True Parents! 
Join our True Parents in a celebration at the Manhattan Center in New York on 

Saturday, December 3 at 3pm. This event, including the Little Angels 

performance, is complimentary. However, a modest donation is suggested 

and appreciated. All proceeds will go to the Nigeria Library Project. A 

donation box will be available onsite. You can also make a donation 

online here: 
hsa.givingfuel,com/celebration-with-true-parents-donation 

 See below for program details. 

 

Saturday, December 3, 2016 

Manhattan Center 

311 W 34th St, 

New York, NY 10001 

- 

DOORS OPEN - 2PM 

PROGRAM - 3PM 
 

Tickets can be obtained from your local pastor or via online registration (click 

below). 

www,eventbrite,com/e/celebration-with-true-parents-tickets-28950330217 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


